
The 2019 Starlight Ball Letter 

Greetings, 

 This year we will have the Starlight Ball on Saturday June 15th from 4p-9p. This 

event will again be held at the Connecticut Convention Center in Hartford. Please note this 

event WILL SELL OUT this year. Get your registration in early. 

This letter is requesting assistance from Case Managers and Brokers. If there is an 
individual on your case load that does not utilize the internet, a formal invitation can be 
mailed to them. Please provide the name and address to:                                                            

Nancy Carlise -  DDS NR   155 Founders Plaza 255 Pitkin Street East Hartford, CT 06108 

  The cost is $60.00 per person. If there is an individual who is on a feeding 
tube but would love to attend the Ball, their cost is $10. If the individual requires attention 
of a family or staff member, they will have to accompany the individual and also be 
required to pay $60.00. Please complete the RSVP and submit with the payment for your 
group. Please note, the food choices are locked in once they are given to The Connecticut 
Convention Center, even if a last minute family or staff change has to occur, they will be 
given the meal that was ordered by the person they are covering for. 

Please remember this is a semi-formal event. All attending the Ball are strongly 

encouraged to dress appropriately (i.e. no jeans, scrubs, sweats, baseball hats…). 

Seating requests will be accommodated if possible. It would be helpful if Individuals 
and/or Agencies wishing to be seated together could send in registrations together.  One 
home/residence per form please.   

Dinner will be served promptly at 4:30. Please take into consideration traffic 
patterns en route on a Saturday evening. If you feel pressed for time, you may arrive early, 
but not before 3:30pm.  

  Any additional questions? Please contact: 

Amy Guerrin 860-263-2703 amy.guerrin@ct.gov  or Lisa Paragone 860-263-2669 lisa.paragone@ct.gov  

Looking forward to seeing you at the Ball! 
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